
 

The Third Annual Tartan Peninsula Oyster Roast and Beer-Fest 
Another Successful Evening! 

Saturday afternoon of 
October 21 saw a 
beautiful warm fall 
setting for the Third 
Annual Tartan 
Peninsula Oyster Roast 
and Beer Fest.  In fact 
one guest described it 
as “October Spring”.  
The event was 
originated by The 
Green neighborhood 
and included guests 
from The Green, 
Waterview Point, The 
Highlands and St. 
Andrews Lane areas.                               

This year it was held in the Waterview Point community where Bill and Debbie 
Turenne opened the doors of their lovely home to our gathering.  The view down 

Church Prong of Carters Creek was, of 
course, amazing.  Nearly forty guests 
dined on roasted and raw oysters, shrimp, 
fried chicken, several chowders and other 
favorites secret recipes.  Thanks to all 
who helped make this possible, and 
thanks to all our neighbors and guests 
who provided an enjoyable and festive 
gathering.  Looking forward to seeing you 
again next year.    



 

 

Charles Fulford with his amazing “oyster 
opener”

The buffet was arranged on the patio 
overlooking Carters Creek.


